
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on February 27, 2024 in the Common Council 

Chambers located at 109 N. Main Street, Oneida NY 13421 on February 27, 2024 at 11:00am on the 

matters of amending the Civil Service Rules by amending the Appendices as follows: 

Add: City Manager to Appendix A – Exempt Class 

Such proposed changes are available for inspection during business hours in the office of the Civil Service 

Commission located in the 2nd Floor Finance Office at 109 N. Main Street, Oneida NY 13421 

       

       Jessica Kaiser 

       Secretary to the Civil Service Commission 

 

 

 


